Arnold Irrigation District
Notice of Special Meeting
Tuesday, September 14th, 2021, at 1:00 p.m.
19604 Buck Canyon Rd., Bend OR 97702

The Arnold Irrigation District board of directors will meet in a special meeting for a Board Practices
Assessment (BPA). BPA shows district boards how they rate in six key areas of risk management. The
BPA reveals how a board performs in such areas as communications, customer relations, personnel,
operations, etc. Results of the BPA underscore the significant link between a board’s performance and

their district’s risk management experience. Simply put, good board practices lead to sound risk
management.




